
July 11, 2019 Update from OEC Legal Division   

Background Checks 

 

 

Here are Two Updates: 

The OEC Staff Roster email invitations have not gone out yet.  OEC’s  IT developers and Legal 

staff are working hard to prepare this electronic system so it does what we all need it to do.  

We are very close to being ready for launch. 

 

The CT Office of Early Childhood is pleased to announce that CT and national criminal 

background check results are being received from DESPP in less than three weeks from the 

time fingerprints are accepted.  This is a tremendous improvement over the highest average 

delay of four months back in May, 2018, and was achieved through collaboration between OEC 

and DESPP. 

 

 

Thanks for all you do to provide safe, nurturing care for young children! 

 

Questions?  Please email oecresults@ct.gov or call 860-500-4466 
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